
 

 

 

14 July 2020 

 

Dear Year 11 Student, 

We hope this letter finds you and your families well. 
 
We hope you have found the Sixth Form Transition website and information helpful as we move towards 
your GCSE results day on Thursday 20th August and the next step in your post 16 future decisions. More 
information about results day will follow over the next week and we as the sixth form team will be there to 
support and guide you with any questions you may have and take you through the enrolment process.  
 
As you finished school so suddenly back in March, your transition into the sixth form will be extremely 
important, and we want to reassure you that we are still here, we have missed you and we will guide and 
encourage you through this transition period. The first induction day on Monday 7th September will provide 
you with key information and skills to enable you to manage this change smoothly and confidently. The 
transition will be gradual process that will equip you with the academic skills, a positive mindset and the 
resilience to be successful, to aim high and to achieve whatever you set your mind to. In preparation for 
this, the subject area booklets and transition work will give you an opportunity to get a taste of some of the 
topic areas you will cover and for you to challenge yourself with completing work in your chosen subjects to 
support with your future learning.  
 
The transition will be led by us as a sixth form team and supported by your tutors and your subject 
teachers. We are very much looking forward to seeing you and ensuring that you are back on track with 
your academic learning as soon as possible. 
 
On the transition website you will have found the videos from the sixth form team and the frequently asked 
questions section which we hope has alleviated any anxieties you may have had, as we have not been 
asked any additional questions over the last week. If you do have any further questions, please do not 
hesitate to email me on: loldroyd@holyfamilyschool.uk.  
 
On the ‘Remote Learning’ part of the school website there are also assemblies, video messages and a 
TikTok for you as we introduce you to us.   
 
We wish you every success with your GCSE results and look forward to enrolling you in August and 
welcoming you to Holy Family 6th in September.   
 
If you have any questions or just want to have a chat with us please do contact us at school. 

 

 

 

 
Mrs Oldroyd                                              Mr Riley 
Associate Assistant Headteacher Yr12      Associate Assistant Headteacher Yr13
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